
DAN QUAYLE 

December 28, 1994 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Office of the Republican Leader 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Bob: 

I'm appreciative of your thoughts and prayers during my 
hospital stay. I can assure you it is now our tum to pray for 
Elizabeth's complete recovery. 

I hope to see you shortly after the first of the year. Keep Newt 
under control. 

DQ/cg 

DAN QUAYLE 
11711 N. Pennsylvania Street 
Suite 100 
Cannel, IN 46032 
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